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This is just another layer of tax when prople are already struggling with inflation and 

high prices everywhere. We don't need more govenrment and taxation. I can't believe 

our elected leaders would even consider a measure like this, it shows how out of 

touch the government is with constituents. We already have laws on the books for 

safety, just enforce the laws. 


